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Police Service: 

We held a special service for the Belmopan 
police on Sunday January the 8th. It was a 
powerful time and I was honored to preach 
for all these fine officers who lay there life 
on the line to protect the capitol and 
surrounding area. At the end there were 
five officers who professed to trust Jesus 
Christ after hearing the gospel that day! 
Glory to His name! 

The above picture shows Josiah, Joseph, 
Joshua, Julia and me singing at the civic 
center for the police service. Amy was 
playing the piano in the back. The two 
officers in front of us are the same ones in 
our featured photo at the top. They are the 
Senior Superintendent of police and the 
Inspector of police for Belmopan Belize.



Special Visit: 

The below picture shows Jeremy 
Estrema peaching to our Church. He 
was referred to me by a long time 
friend of mine and fellow missionary, 
James Greenwood to Argentina. 
Jeremy was also a missionary in 
Argentina for 9 years but now pastors 
in CO. He was a super blessing to us. 
Because he is fluent in Spanish it was 
great to have him speak to those in 
our church that can only speak 
Spanish. All the children here really 
enjoyed him. Our time was short but 
certainly blessed.

The below picture shows the Church children 
receiving gifts for the New Year.

Campus Fruit: 

After fifteen years of campus ministry in the 
States, there were a lot of students that I met. I 
just received an encouraging email from a 
student that I talked to years ago and decided 
to paste it below as some of you supported our 
campus ministry in the states and do so here: 
Greg, 

I know you don't know me but you had come onto West 
Chester University's campus in PA about 7 or 8 years 
ago. 

I was a Believer at the time but your witness was a 
huge encouragement to me. Thank you for your 
boldness and faithfulness for the Lord. 

I was youth pastoring for a few years and had sent 
down youth missions teams to Belize. 

Small world! Praying for you and your family. 

Peace in Him, 

Adam  

Want to help support this work?  Click this link or 
send your tax deductible gift to the address 
below. Thank you for your giving! 

Yours faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family to Belize

Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 845 940-7717 (Central Time Zone)  

Support Address: Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

Thank you for praying for the Lopez family. They 
are back with us again! We also have a new 
family coming. We are growing! PTL!
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